
In the last several weeks, we have monitored guidelines and best
practices for gathering in a safe way. We're committed to creating an
environment that meets government recommendations for safety. To
make that possible, our weekend services have been redesigned to
create a sanitary, touchless environment that allows for physical
distancing. While this includes a significantly reduced capacity.

THE LATEST COVID-19 UPDATES

Our services will begin on Saturday, June 13 at our Lake
Worth campus, and on Sunday  June 14 at our main church.


